
From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us>
Subject: Fwd: CDC updated Quarantine
Date: January 21, 2021 at 10:39:04 AM MST
To: Carlene Adamson <carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us>

add to agenda about CDC.

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S.
Browning Public Schools
Superintendent

"In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!"

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Matthew Johnson <MatthewJ@bps.k12.mt.us>
Date: Thu, Jan 21, 2021 at 10:38 AM
Subject: CDC updated Quarantine
To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us>

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/more/scientific-brief-options-to-reduce-
quarantine.html

Matthew Johnson, Browning High School class of 1987
Director of Alternative Education
Browning Public Schools
406.338.4380
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